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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council award a three-year contract to Zumar Industries of Santa Fe Springs,
California, for the purchase of traffic related signs and materials in the not-to-exceed amount of $155,365, and
authorize the City Manager to execute a Contract and Purchase Requisition for the above-mentioned services.
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